COPY.
| Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C., 3.

7th April, 1933,

Dear Sir,
I have to acknowledge the receipt of your
letter of the 16th ultimo enclosing & copy of one which
you have addresed to Messrs. Mitsul Bussan Kaisha Ltd.
relative to the moulded load draught of their Hull Nos.195-6,
the contents of whieh have been noted,
I am, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,

Assistant Secretary.

H, Jasper Cox, Esq.,
KOBE,

Lloyd's Register
Foundation
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